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General membership meeting 
Monday October 21,2025
Additional attendees: Adam Myers, Amber Scalise-peters, Ashley Cary, DJ Mellay, Jason Levis, Matt Wheeler, Lindsay Mirabile, Tim Peters, Tony May, Bridget Phaure, Deana Malley, Erica Graves, Mary Constantine, Ashley Young, Carolyn Khara, Daniel Greene, Dwayne Phaure, Kari lefler,  Nevin Edwards, Nina Greene, Rachel Darcangelo, Jessica Sinichak, Adrianne Bernini, Ben Cary, Ivan Cilik, Erin Klinger, Jenn Chrin, Adriana Doyle, Daniel Greene, Mike Loebig, Drew Fredericks.
Agenda Items:
Football:
Congratulations to all of our football teams for making it to the playoffs but especially our D1 5/6 team on making it to the Super Bowl this Saturday October 26 at Hempfield.
Cheer:
Congratulations to all of our cheer squads on a successful season sweeping 1st place in many competitions and placing in several others. 
Cash bash:
Successful fundraising event and thank you to Kelly Edwards for organizing.
Volunteers:
We would like to thank all of our volunteers for the 2024 season that have contributed to making it a successful season.
2025 nominations:
Here is where we currently stand with board nominations.  Mara reviewed key dates for board nominations.

President : Justin Burgh 

VP: Sanjit Khara 

Secretary:  Jason Levis

Treasurer:  DJ Mellay & Adams Myers 

Cheer coordinator: Ali Irvin 

Football coordinator:  Shaun Prouty 

Auxiliary: 

Communications: Lindsey Mirabile

Security: Randy Bauer 

Concessions:  

Facilities: Josh Summerville 

General:
Discussed the option of moving both football and cheer practices to a Tuesday-Wednesday-Thursday schedule for 2025 season.
























